
 

Reports Home : 

All yearly reports for Kindergarten, Year One and Year Two 
students will be posted home of Wednesday this week. While 
teachers have not requested interviews at this time of the year, 
parents who have concerns are more than welcome to request an 
interview with their Class Teacher. 
 
Merry Christmas - Teloca and Nursing Home: 
Today our students travelled to Teloca and the Narrandera 
Nursing Home to spread some Christmas cheer among the 
residents. We sang a selection of Christmas songs and gave out 
Christmas cards. 
 
International Day of People with Disability: 

Tomorrow we will be joined by the students from Gralee School 
and the Kinder, Year 1 & 2 students from Yanco Public School for 
some musical and play activities, followed by a picnic lunch. We 
are looking forward to their visit and plan to do some other 
activities together in 2015. 
 
Gold Afternoon Tea: 

Congratulations to the following students who will be celebrating  
their Gold Afternoon Tea with family on Thursday this week: Dean 
Chappell, Jasmine Choy, Zoe Hutchison, Isaiah Hutchison, 
Charlie Ireland, Xaviar McClymont, Adam McGilvray, Jasmyn 
Sowman, Charlotte Stewart and Ellenor Croft. 
 
Presentation Day: 

Just a reminder to parents and friends that the 2014 Presentation 
Day will be on Monday, 8th December at the school from 12.00 - 
1.00pm. Parents are invited to stay for a picnic lunch with their 
children. Tea and coffee will be provided. 
 
End of the Year Celebrations: 

We have only eleven school days to go before the Christmas 
holiday break. Please keep in mind the following dates: 
 

Thursday, 11th December - Year 2 Excursion to Corowa 
Monday, 15th December - Whole School Excursion to Griffith 
Tuesday, 16th December - Class Parties (food provided) 
Wednesday, 17th December - Last day of 2014 (clean up day) 
 

Students may wear sensible casual clothes to school for the last 
three days of school in Week 11. Any uniforms no longer wanted 
or needed would be gratefully appreciated for the clothing pool 
before the end of term. 
 

Have a great week everyone 
Regards, 
Karen Babbs - Principal 

What’s happening at Narrandera East 

 

 

Week 11                

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 
15/12/14  Griffith Excursion 
 
16/12/14  Class Parties 
   Fruit day 
 
17/12//14  Last Day of school for  
   students 

  

 

 

 

 

Narrandera East Infants School 
 

Excellence in Early Learning  

47-57 Elizabeth Street   Narrandera   NSW   2700 
T: 02 6959 1858     F: 02 6959 1756     E: narrandere-p.admin@det.nsw.edu.au     W: www.narrandere-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Week 9, Term 4                

 

Week 10                 

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 

08/12/14  Presentation Day 
 
11/12/14  Corowa Excursion -Yr 2 
   Fruit Day 
 
05/12//14  Library  
   Scripture 
   Sport 

 

2nd December, 2014 

 

Week 9     

———————————————————————————————————————— 
 

02/12/14  Teloca/Nursing Home  
   visit 
 
03/12/14  Reports to be posted  
   home 
 
04/12/14  Gold Afternoon Tea 
   Fruit Day 
 
05/12//14  Library - last day of  
   borrowing 
   Scripture 
   Sport 
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Griffith Excursion - Don’t forget our 

whole school excursion to Griffith on 
15/12/14. Permission Notes and 
Payment needs to be in to the office 
as soon as possible please. 
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Presentation Day 
Raffle 

 

Don’t forget the P&C are again running a 
raffle to be drawn on Presentation Day. 
Prizes include a large John Deer Tractor, 
a ‘Scratchies Tree’ and a Hamper. 
Parents are asked to donate a Scratchie 
and/or goods for the Hamper. Items can 
be left at the office. 

  

Week 9, Term 4             

 

Awards for Week 8, Term 4 
 

Kindergarten: 
Zophia Murcia-Hill - being a kind and caring friend 

Levi Wise -  improved concentration in class 
Hunter Baldwin - trying hard to write longer stories 

Blake Lawrence - setting up the computers for others to use 
 

Year 1: 
Sarah Parry - settling well into Year One 

Sam Williamson - for always being a polite student 
Tuki Parsons - for being a happy and bright student 

Emma Brew - 75 nights home reading 
 

Year 2: 

Adam McGilvray - excellent computer skills 
Charlie Ireland - amazing journal writing 

Seth Quince - working hard in mathematics 
Jarrah Murray - 150 nights home reading  

 

School Photos 
 

The school photos have arrived and can 
be picked up any time from the office. 
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19 
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NEIS Calendar of Events 2014 

Griffith Excursion Reminder 
 

Don’t forget that on Monday, 15th December, all students will be travelling by bus to Griffith. They will 
be leaving the school at 9.15am sharp and travelling to Griffith to watch the movie ‘Paddington Bear,’ 
have lunch, then go Ten Pin Bowling. The cost for this excursion is $35.00 per student.  
If you have not already done so please fill in the permission note below and return it to school as soon 
as possible. 

 
Child’s Name: ___________________________________________ 

 
I give permission for my child(ren) to travel by bus to Griffith on Monday, 15th December to see the 
movie Paddington Bear and go Ten Pin Bowling. 
Enclosed is $35.00 to cover the day’s bus and activities. 

 
Signed: _____________________________________ 

 

School resumes in 2015 - 28th Jan for Year 1 & 2 
Best Start Assessment for Kinder  - 29th & 30th Jan 
Kinder starts  2nd Jan 
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Week 9, Term 4         

Congratulations to Charlie Ireland who received a Principal’s Award, Dean Chappell who 
received an Award for 200 nights home reading, Jasmine Choy, Sam Williamson and 
Emma Brew who all received Go for Gold Awards. Well done! 

Year 2 have just finished 2 weeks of intensive swimming with qualified instructors  
Lauren Broad and Grace Rees. Every student benefitted and enjoyed the school. 


